
PLEASE SUPPORT THE OREGON CITY HIGH SCHOOL BAND 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHEN:  Wednesday, August 23rd 2023 

 

WHERE: Oregon City Papa Murphy’s 

358 Warner Milne Road 

   11am-9pm 

No flyer is necessary, but please mention your support to 

the staff member taking your order. 

 

   Thank you for your support! 


